
Dear [Hiring Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to extend my gratitude for the opportunity to 

apply for the [Position Title] at [Company Name]. Although I was disappointed to learn about 

my application not progressing, I appreciate the time and effort you and your team invested in 

the selection process. 

To further my professional development, I would be very grateful if you could provide any 

feedback regarding my application or interview performance. Any insights you could share 

would be invaluable as I continue to refine my skills and approach in future job opportunities. 

Thank you once again for the opportunity and for considering my request. I look forward to your 

response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


